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From: SCCA Pro Racing      To: All Competitors  
 
Re: Crew Member Clarification    Date: October 19, 2021  
_____________________________________________________________________________________  
 
To further expand on what was listed in the USGP Driver & Team Notes regarding crew members “over 
the wall,” please read the following clarification.  
 
For this event, there will be a maximum of two (2) crew members per car admitted to pit lane.  
 
When a pit stop is being made, only two crew members may work on the car at a time, no matter how 
many crew members represent your team as a whole.  
 
One of those crew members working on the car shall be responsible for the car’s safe entry and release. 
Per the FIA regulations, a race event covers all practice, qualifying and race(s) throughout the event. 
 

 
Sydney Davis Yagel 
Series Manager 


